

November 2018 ICYO Newsletter

ICYO DECEMBER SCHEDULE

TUTORING DECEMBER 1 - 20.
Christmas parties the week of December
17 with Santa Claus visiting on
Wednesday 12/19 and Thursday 12/20.
Special catered food all week with Sweets
and Treats provided by the girls Turpin
Hills Gymnastic Team.

Everyday, holiday arts and crafts, holiday coloring & activities, holiday books, story hour, games, computer lab & iPads for grades k - 3.

Christmas gifts for the kids from board members and friends of ICYO.



Christmas break for students and staff December 21 to January 4, 2019

ICYO Office & Tutoring open Monday January



Click Here for more photos of Deweys Pizza School



Kevin Dern, Director of Community Outreach, Kenwood Dewey's Pizza

Dewey's of Kenwood Pizza School Fundraiser

Dewey's of Kenwood Pizza School Fundraiser Benefits ICYO.
Kudos to Dewey's Pizza in Kenwood for closing their store between
11:00 am - 2:00 pm on Sunday, November 4, to donate 100% of their
profits from "Pizza School" benefiting ICYO!!!
Heartfelt thanks to Kevin Dern, Director of Community Outreach

and his staff for providing this amazing event for the Cincinnati Community to come out and support ICYO.

It was so much fun for grandparents, parents, children and grandkids to attend "pizza school", make their own pizzas and then enjoy those pizzas for lunch.

The Dewey's pizza staff did a fantastic job in teaching everyone how to create the best pizzas ever!!

Thank you Kevin and your staff!!!

Thanks to all the Friends of ICYO who came out to support Dewey's Pizza.

The event was 100% sold out!!!



Dewey's Pizza of Kenwood Visits ICYO Tutoring Program Prior to Dewey's Fundraiser.

Prior to the fundraiser Kevin Dern, Director of Community Outreach, Aaron Epperson, server and Nick Roberts, cook arrived at ICYO on Thursday afternoon October 18 from Dewey's Pizza to meet our kids and serve them pizza.

Besides bringing and serving the delicious cheese & pepperoni pizzas.

Kevin, Aaron and Nick led a discussion about the Dewey's Pizza stores, what they do, how to apply for a job and other fun information and experiences.

The kids had a great time.





Tom Horn/ ICYO Shaw Farms Field Trip

On Saturday, September 29, 2018 the ICYO kids in grades K - 3 visited Shaw Farms in Milford, Ohio with the ICYO staff, Philip Bell and members of the Horn family and their friends as chaperones. The trip was

Click Here for more Shaw Farms photos

The kids had a great time!!!

followed by a visit to LaRosas for lunch.

Thanks to the following members of the Horn family and their friends: Missy Horn, Jenna Horn, Katie Horn, Katie Snyder, Ashley Millman, Ethan Hoppe, Chris Dolle Jr., Rachael Rodrique and Anna Lacobucci.

Thanks to John Silverman our sponsor for this event.

A Big Thanks to the UC Sigma Chi & Pi Beta Phi VolunteerTutors

The UC Sigma Chi & Pi Beta Phi Tutors come on Wednesday evenings and are so great working with our students. The students always look forward to their arrival to have their "special time".



Click Here for More Photos of UC Volunteers

UC SIGMA CHI AND PI BETA PHI HOST HALLOWEEN PARTY FOR ICYO KIDS



A few photos from Saturday October 27, 2018 Halloween Party. UC Sigma Chi hosted a Halloween party for the ICYO kids they tutor on Wednesdays. The ladies of Pi Beta Phi were invited also. The afternoon was filled with painting pumpkins. games and trick or treating from one dorm room to another.

What a fun time the kids had celebrating Halloween! Thanks so much to the UC students for their generosity!!







Heartfelt THANKS to our tutors: Reese, Ryan, Mady,
Memrie, Lily, Stella, Tamara, Sophie, Cindy, Jessica, Tom, Bill, David
& David



amazon smile

Shop_smile.amazon.com

and choose Inner City Youth Opportunities as your charity of choice. Amazon Smile is a simple and automatic way for you to support your favorite charitable organization (ICYO) every time you shop on Amazon, at no cost to you. When you shop at Amazon, via smile.amazon.com, you'll find the exact same low prices, vast selection and convenient shopping experience as Amazon.com, with the added bonus that Amazon will donate 0.5% of the purchase price to your favorite charitable organization (ICYO). Please share this post with your family and friends.

The Journey of Antwnazia as Part of Inner City Youth Opportunities Since January 2009 to a Senior in 2018. The Pathway to Success



She is recently featured on the Charles H. Dater Foundation website as a success story.

See the article on the Charles Dater Website:

http://daterfoundation.org

Congratulations Antwnazia



A Heartfelt Thanks to the Charles H. Dater Foundation



The Charles H. Dater Grant Foundation Awarded ICYO a \$25,000.00 Grant

The Charles H. Dater Foundation grant provides the valuable opportunity for our K-12. ICYO children to continue improving their after-school education through homework assistance, individualized tutoring lesson plans including reading, reading comprehension, writing, math skills and character building with an Emphasis on Early Childhood Literacy for grades K-4.

All our ICYO students' behavior and grades improved with all students passing to their next grade level.

Heartfelt thanks to the Charles H. Dater Foundation for assisting our children to be successful in the 2018-2019 school year!

Visit the Charles H. Dater Foundation website to learn more: http://www.daterfoundation.org/

A BIG THANK YOU TO OUR COMMUNITY PARTNERS AND SPONSORS

Inner City Youth Opportunities Community Partners & Sponsors











Tennis for Charity















Vermont Primary School





